
Notice 
 

For Village residents, our 

Sanitation contractor, 

Allied Waste, will not run 

on the following holidays: 

 

Thanksgiving 

Christmas 

 

If your garbage day falls on 

one of these, your pick up 

will be the following day. 

They will run as scheduled 

on all the other holidays, so 

your trash needs to be out 

ready for pickup  


